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Dear Dr Wood

At its meeting on 21 July 2011, the University Council was delighted to learn that you were
shortlisted for the Sir Arthur Clarke award for achievement in space research.

| have great pleasure in conveying Council’s congratulations to you on this notable achievement.

ours sincerely

\

Chair of Council




